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            Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 
 603-724-2135 

Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

 

September 14, 2021 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

Re: DG 21-050 Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
Keene Division -- Summer 2021 Cost of Gas  

 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 

On August 24, 2021, the Company filed its September 2021 Monthly COG Adjustment 
calculation and proposed tariff pages.  Attached please find a revised proposed 
tariff page 88, which properly reflects the new distribution rates that went into effect 

on August 1, 2021.  Please replace the previous page 88 with the enclosed page 88. 

Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only electronic 

versions of this letter and the attached exhibits will be filed. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

 
Attachment 
cc:  Service List 
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